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12th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re:  New Minibus/Coach 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will shortly be the beneficiary of a new Coach from Synecore and 
Variety, the Children’s Charity. 
 
Since 2017, Synecore have hosted the Synecore Charity Golf Day and all monies raised from the event goes 
to Variety Golf to aid the purchase of a Sunshine Coach.  Synecore is a national mechanical and electrical 
contractor for the hospitality industry, and have a great network of customers and suppliers who support the 
charity day.  Synecore’s only request was that the coach be allocated to a school local to their home town of 
Sittingbourne. 
 
The new Sunshine Coach will replace an old school minibus and will be used on a daily basis to transport 
pupils to a number of activities, including parks, outdoor education centres, sporting activities and residential 
breaks.  This minibus will continue to allow us to have easy access to all events that make significant 
differences to the education experience for our pupils.   
 
This donation has been made possible by Synecore Charity Golf Day and Variety, for which Meadowfield are 
very grateful. 
 
The presentation ceremony of the coach will take place on Friday 21st July, please click on the following link 
for further information and help to support this event by sharing this with your friends and families. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/SynecoreLimited/photos?locale=en_GB 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Balvinder Singh  
Director of Finance and Business Services 
 
 

https://synecorecharitygolfday.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/SynecoreLimited/photos?locale=en_GB

